
The Huntsville Festival of the Arts, The Huntsville Art Society and The Monarch 
Performing Arts Studio present: 

 

During the COVID 19 pandemic the arts have been curtailed for all kinds of 
reasons. Our organizations have come together in a partnership to support 
teachers and students with this part of the curriculum. 

We are looking for artists interested in creating 5-10 minute instructional videos. 
While the main focus is for students from grades 5-8, demonstrations that appeal 
to different ages will also be considered.   

Given the COVID restrictions, demonstrations that use materials that are easily 
accessed at home are encouraged. We also encourage demonstrations that take 
place or incorporate the outdoors. Honorariums are available for participating 
artists, as well as support with video recording. Once completed, the instructional 
videos will be made freely available to teachers and students.  

Honorariums for visual artists will be funded through the Brenda Wainman Goulet 
Memorial Fund, while performing artists will be paid through the Huntsville 
Festival of the Arts Educational Reserve. 

We have included some examples HERE.  

If you are a visual artist or a performing artist who would like to share your skill 
with students in the school system, please contact dan@huntsvillefestival.ca or call 
705-788-2787. You can also fill out the online form by clicking HERE 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1NrY9KWsZlrft1e7olqwjZHlX_IFB_lRg
mailto:dan@huntsvillefestival.ca
https://forms.gle/XruD3amo7rtNXRoh8

